24th October, 1949,
Dear Sir,

I duly recelved your letter of the
20th ultimo with enclosed survey request
form respecting the Steamer "ATHELING",
from which I am pleased to note that it

1s proposed to class this vessel with
the Soclely.

Yours falthfully,

Glerk to the Classification
Committee.

The i’rlneipal'Surva~
NEW YCORK.
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